Shared Governance Council – John Schall
(for CTE and Arts, Humanities & Sciences)



[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi All,

I am requesting to be approved by the Senate to be a member of the SGC committee. As an adjunct faculty I am representing CTE as well as Arts & Humanities, if possible.


Please let me know of the next steps.


Thanks,
John


